
Submitter: Robert Tesulov 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Finance and Revenue 

Measure: SJR26 

As an Oregonian, I am 100% against this bill. The Oregon constitution says the kicker 

goes back to us as taxpayers. I am formally requesting you return our kicker money. 

We have families to feed. It is not your money to do without you, please, as The 

Oregon constitution states.  We are completely opposed because we would like the 

right to have our money back that was over. Paid in taxes. I oppose this bill. 


